
Wheeler vs Linton-Stockton
June 12, 2010 @ Ben Davis HS in Indianapolis, IN

Wheeler 8 (31-2)

Player ab r h rbi bb so po a lob

Kylie Planck 3b 5 2 2 0 0 0 2 6 2

Marcy Medina ss 2 2 2 2 2 0 2 3 0

Lanay Parks p 4 0 1 0 0 2 1 1 0

Alexa Fratzke pr 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0

Mackenzie Ness c 3 0 2 2 1 0 1 0 1

LaShea Ingram pr 0 1 0 0 0 0 0 0 0

Emily Bisch dp 2 0 0 1 0 0 0 0 1

Caitlin Herzog lf 4 0 2 0 0 0 1 0 0

Emma Farlow 1b 4 1 1 0 0 0 12 0 0

Meghan Zappia cf 2 1 0 0 1 0 1 0 0

Whitney Maas 2b 4 1 1 0 0 1 1 1 2

Nicole Marcotte rf 2 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 2

Totals..... 32 8 11 5 4 3 21 11 8

Linton-Stockton 7 (26-1)

Player ab r h rbi bb so po a lob

Savannah Mason 2b 4 1 2 1 0 0 0 5 1

Sam Butt ss 3 1 0 0 1 0 4 3 0

S. Fougerousse p 4 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0

Jannae Jackson pr 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0

Hali Murray 1b 3 0 1 1 1 0 11 0 1

Darien Huffman c 4 0 0 0 0 0 3 1 3

Katie West rf 4 2 2 0 0 0 1 0 0

Jenica Ringo 3b 2 1 1 0 1 0 0 1 0

Kaitlin Williams pr 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0

Courtney Barnes lf 2 1 2 1 0 0 0 0 0

Joie Gadberry cf 3 1 1 3 0 1 2 1 1

Totals 29 7 9 6 3 1 21 11 6



Score by Innings R H E
-----------------------------------------
Wheeler............. 104 300 0 - 8 11 2
Linton-Stockton..... 061 000 0 - 7 9 2
-----------------------------------------

E - Marcy Medina; Maas; Huffman; Ringo. DP - Bearcats 1. LOB - Bearcats 8;
Miners 6. 2B - Maas; West; Ringo. 3B - Gadberry. SH - Zappia; Ringo; Barnes.
SB - Planck; Marcy Medina; Herzog. CS - Herzog.

Wheeler ip h r er bb so wp bk hbp ibb ab bf fo go np

Lanay Parks W,19-1 7.0 9 7 5 3 1 1 0 0 0 29 34 8 11 121

Linton-Stockton ip h r er bb so wp bk hbp ibb ab bf fo go np

S. Fougerousse L,26-1 7.0 11 8 5 4 3 0 0 0 0 32 37 6 10 131

Win - Parks (19-1). Loss - Fougerousse (26-1). Save - None. WP - Parks.
Pitches/strikes: Parks 121/74; Fougerousse 131/82.

Umpires - HP: Michiael Shannon 1B: Phil Vidito 3B: Tom Mecklenburg
Start: 1:25 pm Time: 2:18 Attendance:
Weather: 83 degrees, overcast Game notes: IHSAA Class 2A State Championship
game Stephanie Fougerousse (L-S) named the Mental Attitude Award winner

Play-by-Play

Wheeler starters: 22/3b Planck; 12/ss Marcy Medina; 14/p Parks; 3/c Ness;
49/dp Bisch; 25/lf Herzog; 13/1b Farlow; 2/cf Zappia; 21/2b Maas; 17/rf

Marcotte;

Linton-Stockton starters: 7/2b Mason; 11/ss Butt; 32/p Fougerousse; 55/1b
Murray; 4/c Huffman; 26/rf West; 28/3b Ringo; 20/lf Barnes; 45/cf Gadberry;

Wheeler 1st - Planck grounded out to ss (2-2). Marcy Medina walked (3-1).
Parks grounded out to 2b (2-1); Marcy Medina advanced to second. Ness singled
up the middle, advanced to second on the throw, RBI (3-2); Marcy Medina
scored. Ingram pinch ran for Ness. Bisch grounded out to 2b (1-2). 1 run, 1
hit, 0 errors, 1 LOB.

Linton-Stockton 1st - Ness to c for Ingram. Mason grounded out to 2b (1-0).
Butt grounded out to p (0-0). Fougerousse lined out to 3b (2-1). 0 runs, 0
hits, 0 errors, 0 LOB.



Wheeler 2nd - Herzog popped up to ss (1-1). Farlow grounded out to ss (1-0).
Zappia grounded out to 1b unassisted (1-0). 0 runs, 0 hits, 0 errors, 0 LOB.

Linton-Stockton 2nd - Murray grounded out to ss (0-0). Huffman popped up to ss
(0-1). West singled up the middle (1-1). Ringo walked (3-1); West advanced to
second. Barnes singled to third base, bunt (1-1); Ringo advanced to second;
West advanced to third. Gadberry tripled to right center, 3 RBI (0-1); Barnes
scored; Ringo scored; West scored. Mason singled to right field, RBI (1-2);
Gadberry scored. Butt walked (3-0); Mason advanced to second. Fougerousse
reached on a fielding error by ss (1-1); Butt advanced to third; Mason scored,
unearned. Fougerousse advanced to second. Jackson pinch ran for Fougerousse.
Murray singled through the left side, RBI (1-2); Jackson advanced to third;
Butt scored, unearned. Huffman popped up to p (1-1). 6 runs, 5 hits, 1 error,
2 LOB.

Wheeler 3rd - Fougerousse to p for Jackson. Maas doubled to right center
(0-0). Planck singled to shortstop (2-0). Marcy Medina walked (3-0); Planck
advanced to second; Maas advanced to third. Parks struck out looking (0-2).
Ness walked, RBI (3-2); Marcy Medina advanced to second; Planck advanced to
third; Maas scored. Ingram pinch ran for Ness. Bisch grounded out to 2b, RBI
(0-2); Ingram advanced to second; Marcy Medina advanced to third; Planck
scored. Herzog reached on a throwing error by 3b, advanced to second (1-0);
Ingram scored, unearned; Marcy Medina scored, unearned. Herzog out at second c
to ss, caught stealing. 4 runs, 2 hits, 1 error, 0 LOB.

Linton-Stockton 3rd - Ness to c for Ingram. West doubled down the lf line
(3-1). Ringo grounded out to 1b unassisted, SAC, bunt (0-0); West advanced to
third. Barnes singled up the middle, RBI (1-1); West scored. Gadberry struck
out swinging (2-2). Barnes advanced to second on a wild pitch. Mason grounded
out to 3b (2-2). 1 run, 2 hits, 0 errors, 1 LOB.

Wheeler 4th - Farlow singled up the middle (2-1). Zappia reached on a
fielder's choice to first base, SAC, bunt (0-1); Farlow advanced to second.
Maas fouled out to 1b (0-2). Planck singled to first base (1-0); Zappia
advanced to second; Farlow advanced to third. Marcy Medina singled up the
middle, 2 RBI (1-1); Planck advanced to second; Zappia scored; Farlow scored.
Marcy Medina stole second; Planck stole third, scored on a throwing error by
c, unearned. Parks struck out swinging (0-2). Ness grounded out to ss (1-0). 3
runs, 3 hits, 1 error, 1 LOB.

Linton-Stockton 4th - Butt popped up to ss (0-1). Fougerousse popped up to 2b
(1-1). Murray walked (3-2). Huffman grounded out to 3b, bunt (2-1). 0 runs, 0
hits, 0 errors, 1 LOB.

Wheeler 5th - Marcotte to rf for Bisch. / for Marcotte. Marcotte popped up to
ss (2-2). Herzog singled to right field (3-2). Farlow flied out to cf (1-2).
Herzog stole second. Zappia walked (3-2). Maas struck out looking (3-2). 0
runs, 1 hit, 0 errors, 2 LOB.



Linton-Stockton 5th - West grounded out to 3b (1-2). Ringo doubled to left
center (2-1). Williams pinch ran for Ringo. Barnes grounded out to 3b, SAC,
bunt (2-1); Williams advanced to third. Gadberry grounded out to 3b, bunt
(0-1). 0 runs, 1 hit, 0 errors, 1 LOB.

Wheeler 6th - Ringo to 3b for Williams. Planck grounded out to 2b (1-2). Marcy
Medina singled through the left side (0-0). Parks singled up the middle (1-1);
Marcy Medina advanced to second, out at second cf to 3b to ss. Fratzke pinch
ran for Parks. Ness singled to second base (1-1); Fratzke advanced to second.
Ingram pinch ran for Ness. Marcotte grounded out to 2b (0-0). 0 runs, 3 hits,
0 errors, 2 LOB.

Linton-Stockton 6th - Parks to p for Fratzke. Ness to c for Ingram. Mason
singled to pitcher (2-2). Butt popped up to cf (2-2). Fougerousse flied out to
lf (2-1). Murray grounded out to ss (0-2). 0 runs, 1 hit, 0 errors, 1 LOB.

Wheeler 7th - Herzog singled to shortstop (0-2). Farlow flied out to cf (0-2).
Zappia reached on a fielder's choice to third base (0-0); Herzog advanced to
second. Maas flied out to rf (2-2); Herzog advanced to third. Planck grounded
out to 1b unassisted (0-0). 0 runs, 1 hit, 0 errors, 2 LOB.

Linton-Stockton 7th - Huffman reached on a dropped fly by 2b (2-1). West lined
into double play 3b to 1b (0-1); Huffman out on the play. Ringo grounded out
to ss (2-0). 0 runs, 0 hits, 1 error, 0 LOB.


